
April 26, 2013 "Waterside Web Update"

Dear Waterside Residents,  

Great news from The Club, The POA and Waterside Board of 
Directors!  Waterside Condominium Association has a website 
hosted at www.admiralscovepoa.com.  Just click on the rainbow 
picture and find all of Waterside's Source Documents, Answers to 
your Frequently Asked Questions, links to the ongoing Dock Project, 
Pictures of your neighbors at the February BBQ, helpful information 
to obtain your H06 Condo Insurance Policy, and our annual Budget.

Now, we can link directly to the POA website by going to the familiar 
Club website.  Just go to the Club website at www.admiralscove.net. 
 If you are a member of the Club, don't log in.  Simply look for "About 
Us" along the top of the visitor's site, and drop down to the last tab for 
the POA.  Presto!  You will be linked to the POA website and the 
rainbow picture.  Check out the Dock pictures and let us know what 
you think."

For those of you who enjoy the salt water pool at The Club; good 
news at Waterside!  This week our pool was updated with the same 
salt water system.  We hope you all will enjoy it's many benefits this 
summer.  Enjoy!
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